
April 14, 1997 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors held a Conditional Use Hearing on Monday, April 14, 1997 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Lake Heritage Community Center regarding the Gettysburg Village Outlet Stores & Festival 

Center.  The meeting was called to order at 7:15 with all members present.  Also present were Attorney Henry 

Heiser and Richard Schmoyer of Adams County Planning and Development.   

 

Attorney Heiser offered a few brief guidelines for the meeting and then recognized representatives from the 

Boyle Group along with Robert Sharrah.   

 

After brief presentations from Mr. Sharrah and Mr. Boyle, the meeting was opened to the floor so that anyone 

wishing to offer testimony would have the opportunity to do so.  Several local residents spoke of traffic 

concerns, the possibility of downtown stores becoming vacant, security, noise, glare, trash, water and sewer 

and other concerns.  A complete copy of the transcript from t his hearing will be kept on permanent file at the 

Township office.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 p.m.   

 

Submitted by Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   


